

3

This agreement was accepted by all those present which was nine-tenths of the Band.

On Dec 18th when we presented the agreement and requested a contract, Mr Garrett informed us that he would have to give Mr Radell another chance and refused to give us a contract until this had been done. At the same time we were assured that no contract would be closed until we too had an opportunity to submit a second bid; which, we, at the time, thought to be Mr Garrett's way of getting a better deal for the Indians.

On Dec 27th Mr Garrett informed us that the timber deal was closed with Mr Radell who had obtained signatures of the Band on his new offer on Dec 26th, and had brought the contract to Mr Garrett at his home, the evening of that day, where Mr Garrett signed and approved same.

This was done without regard or consideration of promises and assurances given us that no deal would be closed until our second offer

RG 10, C-11-2, Vol. 11073
File/dossier 159/20-7-16-2

INDIAN AFFAIRS
AFFAIRES INDIENNES

National Archives of Canada
Archives nationales du Canada

000065